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REGULAR MEETING 
SMALL CITIES COMMITTEE  
April 2, 2018 

 
A REGULAR MEETING was held by the Small Cities Committee of the City Council & WPC Authority 
on Monday, April 2, 2018 at the City Hall in Room 215. 
 
Chairwoman Marie Soliani, Councilman Frank Rubino, and Mayoral Aide Tim Waldron were 
present. Councilman Fred Simon was absent. 
 
Chairwoman Soliani called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m.   
 
Community Development Stipend Program Awards 
Mr. Waldron presented the Mayor’s recommendations for distributing the Community 
Development Stipend Program Awards. He provided some background information on the 
Program, past recipients, and current applicants.  
 
Chairwoman Soliani and Councilman Rubino reviewed the Mayor’s recommendations and 
requested that some of the proposed awards be reduced to allow for more applicants to receive 
partial awards. 
 
On a motion by Councilman Rubino, seconded by Chairwoman Soliani, the committee voted to 
send the preliminary Community Development Stipend Program Awards list back to the Mayor 
with their recommendations. 
 
Adjournment 
Chairwoman Soliani closed the meeting at 6:28 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jonathan R. Draper, Asst. Clerk 
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